From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>

Sent: 20 October 2015 17:48
To: 'Forster, John'
Subject: RE: SIMON CORDELL

Dear Mr Dear Forster

Could you please put this email in front of the legal adviser, the alleged erroneous entries on my PNC as you have
put it, are made up from the court as the police would not be able to put records on a persons PNC record without
a case being put in front of the courts.

My Mother has asked the court to check all the registries at the court against the records the police hold on my
PNC record. This showed the errors and as you said to my mother at the court if a case is not listed at the court
then it was never heard at the court.

There are 5 errors of no listing on my PNC that the court does not have in the court register how can this be?

My mother has been to the police who do not want to address this issue this is why she came to the court as the
court should hold all records.

By the legal adviser not wanting to write a letter showing my records have been checked by the court what is this
saying. why should a person be able to ask the court to check there records yet the court does not want to get
involved in errors they found?

This is a miscarriage of justice, the court has not found records in the court registries that are on my PNC record
yet the court does not want to do anything about it.

Regards

Simon Cordell

From: Forster, John [mailto:john.forster@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 20 October 2015 16:03

To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'’

Subject: SIMON CORDELL

Dear Mr Cordell,

Further to your request for a letter from the court regarding the alleged erroneous entries on the PNC, the legal
adviser has stated that the court cannot supply this information: you must make your request through the police.

Regards,

Customer Services Unit(8)
Highbury Corner Magistrates Court
51 Holloway Road

LONDON

N7 8JA



DX: 153700 Highbury 4

Tel: 0207-506 3109

e-mail: gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk
Goldfax: 0870 739 5768

I am neither authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other statements which may bind the Ministry
of Justice in any way via electronic means.

This e-mail (and any attachment) is intended only for the attention of
the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying
is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all
copies and inform the sender by return e-mail.

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message

could be intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that in
mind when deciding whether to send material in response to this message
by e-mail.

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be
monitored, recorded and retained by the Ministry of Justice. E-mail
monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content may be
read at any time. You have a responsibility to ensure laws are not
broken when composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Vodafone
in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) This email has been certified virus free.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.
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